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Girls Football Festival – Monday 26th September  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of __________________________, 
 

Bracknell Forest are running a Year 5 and 6 Girls Football Festival on Monday 26th September at 

Easthampstead Park Community School and your child has been chosen to take part. They have been 

practising their skills in the football club to prepare them for this exciting opportunity.  

 

The timings are as follows: 9:00am Girls to be dropped to Easthampstead Park Community School to 

meet Mrs McGill. 

9:45am Football Festival begins 

13:15pm Event finishes, children to be driven back to school by staff 

members. 
 

Birch Hill Football kit will be provided along with shinpads, however children should wear astro trainers or 

moulded football boots, NO metal studs. Please send your child prepared for the weather. They will also 

need a snack and a drink of water to take with them. 

Children will be back for lunch at school. 
 

Please let complete the below Microsoft form link to give permission for your child to attend by Thursday 

22nd September at the latest. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs L McGill. 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/xCiWrJehtD 
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